
From: susan traw
To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: Re: NO DRILLING
Date: Saturday, August 01, 2020 05:49:21 PM

Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-001
Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-002
Hello, 
We live in in Northview Ranch in Fruitland, Idaho. My husband and I are NOT in favor of any
company or persons doing drilling in or near the Fallon well. 

We do not want this and it should not be allowed to happen when it directly impacts us and
our community. Please do NOT allow them or anyone other company or person to do this to
us!

 Please shut this down permanently! 

Respectfully,
Clint and Susan Traw

From: susan traw
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 5:06 PM
To: Kromine@idl.idaho.gov <Kromine@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: NO DRILLING
 
Hello, 
We live in at 2716 Dogwood Ave. (in Northview Ranch) in Fruitland, Idaho. My husband and I
are NOT in favor of Alta Mesa (or any other company doing drilling in or near the Fallon well.
Now it appears to be Snake River Oil.

We do not want this and it should not be allowed to happen when it directly impacts us and
our community. Please do NOT allow them or anyone other company or person to do this to
us!

What is the point of buying a home if the ground it sits on isn't really yours? This is not the
principles that our country was founded on and now with this crazy virus so many of us are
just trying to keep our homes. Please shut this down permanently! 

Respectfully,
Clint and Susan Traw
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